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MD 295 Triple Bridges Project News
Fall 2019

Baltimore City DOT and the Project Team hope everyone had a great Summer! Please read on to learn about the progress that
was made on the project over the past few months, as well as some upcoming activities to be aware of. As always, you can
check 295triplebridges.com for the latest project news and updates, as well as sign up for email blasts to stay in the know.

ANNAPOLIS ROAD BRIDGE DEMOLITION AND RECONSTRUCTION

In order to expedite the project and provide safer conditions for drivers
passing under the bridge while it's being replaced, the project team
implemented a successful complete closure of MD 295 the weekend of
April 26-29, 2019 to demolish the existing bridge. A thick layer of sand
was poured over MD 295 to protect the roadway from falling pieces

of the bridge. The team worked day and night to demolish the bridge,
clean up, and reopen MD 295 before the Monday rush hour began.
Foundation work on the new bridge is underway now and you will see
it rising soon.

WATERVIEW AVENUE BRIDGE

On September 20, 2019, the Waterview Avenue Bridge will be taken
down to one lane in each direction with new temporary signals in
place for vehicular traffic. This is in preparation for the work to follow
in October 2019 that will close the entire north side of the Waterview
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Avenue Bridge for total demolition and reconstruction. Once the full Sand Protecting MD 295 During Annapolis Road
Bridge Demolition

closure is in place, the sidewalk across the bridge will no longer be
available to pedestrians. The nearby Maisel Street pedestrian bridge
will become the primary on-foot detour. In advance of the lane closure,
you will notice signage and a temporary traffic signal being installed.

More details and the exact date of the full closure and pedestrian
detour in October 2019 will be available soon - please stay tuned to
295triplebridges.com!

MD 295 TEMPORARY LANE CLOSURES

Please visit 295triplebridges.com or sign up for Baltimore City DOT
Traffic Advisories: https://transportation.baltimorecity.gov to receive e &
notifications about temporary lane closures along MD 295 as they occur.
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